
An invitation….. 

The reinterment of King Richard III in Leicester has captured the attention of the 
entire world.  As not every member can attend the events in Leicester, we have 
organized our own commemoration of King Richard for the members (and friends) 
local to Toronto. 

On Sunday, March 22nd, at 4 p.m. there will be an Evensong service at St. Peter’s 
Anglican Church in Erindale to commemorate the discovery and reinterment of 
King Richard.  While not an exact reproduction of the evensong service conducted in 
Leicester (that is a closely guarded secret), we will duly honour the king with a 
service he would have recognized.  This  service will be followed by a pub dinner at 
5:30 p.m. at Blarney’s Gate Irish Pub in Mississauga.  (You’ll remember that 
Richard’s father, Richard Duke of York, was Lord Lieutenant of Ireland from 1445 to 
1450, and Earl of Ulster). 

The details are: 

St. Peter’s Erindale 

1745 Dundas Street West, Mississauga ON L5K 2E1  
at the corner of Dundas Street and Mississauga Road  
Driveway off Mississauga Road 

http://www.stpeterserindale.org/main.cfm 

Blarney’s Gate Irish Pub 

1151 Dundas Street West, Mississauga, Ontario L5C 1C6   905-232-3030 

http://www.blarneysgate.com/ 

The pub is 3 stoplights east of St. Peter’s on Dundas Street West 

You can check out the pub menu on their website.  http://www.blarneysgate.com/ 

You are welcome to attend just the service, just the dinner or both, as you 
wish.  Meals and drinks will be on your own tab.   

So we know how many people to expect at Blarney’s Gate for dinner, please RSVP 
to Clement Carelse at (416) 829-7294 (cell) by Saturday, March 21st, if you will be 
joining us at the pub. 

For more information, please email me before March 19th or call Clem. 

Loyaulte me lie, 

 Tracy  
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